
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 2024 

 

Dear families 

 

Earlier in the year, your child completed an expression of interest form for their examined option routes for GCSE. 
The academy put a range of measures in place to support students and we are now ready for your child to make 
their final choices. The subjects and blocks have been selected based solely on student interest.  

As a reminder, students will continue to be taught a broad curriculum in Year 9, but this process will identify the 
examined routes that your child wishes to uptake. For example, if a student chooses history, they will continue to 
study geography as well until the end of Year 9. Please also note that students will still have the option to change 
their examined option subjects throughout Year 9.  

The deadline to return their examined options route form is Friday 5 July. Students will need to hand in their form 
to reception. 

 

Please feel free to contact Miss Blythe with any questions that you might have. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
Charlotte Blythe 
Vice Principal  

 


